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On January 10, 2023 members of the Spotsylvania County Sheriff’s Office Street Crimes 
Unit conducted surveillance in the Partlow/Beaverdam area of the county in reference to 
drug complaints from citizens. Detectives observed activity in the 2900 block of Partlow 
Road around 6PM and made contact with a subject in the parking lot of a business. The 
suspect provided false information when identifying himself. Subsequent investigation 
resulted in the Detectives locating 74 capsules of suspected heroin and fentanyl. The 
suspect, identified as thirty-seven year old Matthew Eugene Jett of Spotsylvania was 
wanted by multiple jurisdictions for drug related offenses. Jett was charged with 
possession with the intent to distribute a controlled substance and incarcerated in the 
Rappahannock Regional Jail under no bond. 
 
Sheriff Roger Harris wants to send a clear message that “the citizens of Spotsylvania are 
fed up with this kind of poison on our streets. Drug dealers have to get lucky every day; 
we only need to get lucky once.” 
 
 
 
 
 

Remember, your phone call or online tip can make a difference. 
Phone: 1-800-928-5822 or 1-540-582-5822 

Online: www.p3tips.com or www.spotsylvaniacrimesolvers.org 
P3tips App: from Android or Google store 

 
 


